

March 13, 2014

Councillor Matt Brown Chair, Audit Committee City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Dear Councillor Brown:

Re: PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (PwC) Audit Services

Thank you again to the City of London Audit Committee and London City Council for provision of the services of PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (PwC) to the London Public Library (LPL) for the purposes of an audit of Library revenues. The recommendations were approved by the Library Board and we have begun implementation.

This correspondence is to request an update on the review and approval process for PwC audit services begun at Committee September 26^{th,} 2013 and received by London City Council, October 22, 2013, to give consideration to the second round of requests, including the LPL submission.

This request as previously submitted, is to seek support for a review that the Library will be undertaking with the objective of updating of the Central Library to ensure that this 11 year old facility which has over 1,000,000 visits a year, meets current, emerging and future community needs.

We thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Word Trun

Sincerely,

Susanna Hubbard Krimmer

CEO & Chief Librarian, London Public Library

Cc: Gloria Leckie, Library Board Chair

Art Zuidema, City Manager

Martin Hayward, Managing Director, Corporate Services & City Treasurer, Chief

Financial Officer

Mike Turner, Deputy City Treasurer